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As a Portland native in the video production industry I strongly support measure HB 

3329. I have seen how much the creative film industry has grown in this city since 

2010 and this measure would mean even jobs for people like me. I struggled in from 

2010-2017 finding enough work and had a very difficult time establishing a career 

and being financially stable. It was very disheartening and stressful. This bill would 

mean more opportunities for people like me. It is exciting that we have an opportunity 

to support people in this industry so that they can live full lives, afford to live and start 

families! 


